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PRESS RELEASE


Subject:  Ban on Use of Thuraya / Irridium Satellite Phones in India


        The use of Thuraya / Irridium Satellite Phones is banned in India.  It is for the information of all those visiting India to not carry the Thuraya / Irridium Satellite Phones with them.  Those caught with these phones will be punished as per the local laws in India.
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